
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         266 West End Ave. 
         Shirley, NY 11967 
         (631) 395-6244 
         jimcornell@optonline.net 

 

        12 January 2006 
From:  James H. Cornell Jr., DCP 18 (1SR) 
To:  CDR John Healey, Commander, SFO Moriches 
 

Via:  Harold Marschall, RCO SEC LIS S 
 

Subject:  POST SAR BRIEFING 2005 
 
1. The last couple of months, we set the ground work for Division 18 in 2006 and now it’s time to 

put my plans in action.  Our first meeting was held prior to the new board and staff taking office.     
 

2. Division 18 has created a Flotilla Detachment linked to Flotilla 18-6 and it will be located 
between, Hampton Bays and Southampton.  The name will most likely be Hampton Bays Flotilla 
18-06.  Plans are underway to recruit into this detachment. 

 

3. Division 18 will sponsor the AUXLAMS course early April 2006.  We haven’t received 
acknowledgment yet.  It will be open to all interested members.  AUXLAMS is the Leadership 
and Management School.  

 

4. Short and long term planning are underway with OSC’s, workshops, Staff Officer Road Shows, 
SAREX, and other training exercises are being planned. 

 

5. Most likely, we will conduct an Open House at SFO Moriches.  The tentative date is set for the 
first day of Safe Boating Week. 

 

6. Division 18 is excited about the Sector changes on L.I, and welcomes it with open arms.  In 
particular, Flotilla 18-6 because it is their home and because it could open doors for the Flotilla. 

 

7. Plans are underway for an Open House at Station Shinnecock.  Last years Open House was very 
successful, we plan on this years being just as successful.  The tentative date is Saturday 10 June 
2006. 

 

8. New Member enrollment and retention is our focus for 2006.  We will recruit for all flotillas not 
just for the detachment. 

 
HONOR – RESPECT – DEVOTION TO DUTY 
 
 
 
 

   JAMES H. CORNELL JR. 
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